170 Main Street
Aurora, New York 13026

T 315.364.3265
F 315.364.3335

president@wells.edu
www.wells.edu WGHS C:OHL‘Qt‘
Office of the President .

December 14, 2017

To AASHE STARS Review Committee:

I affirm that the responses submitted to the AASHE STARS (Sustainability Tracking
Assessment and Rating System) are accurate as of this date. We were diligent in
contacting relevant College faculty and staff and reviewing published reports and
inventories to ensure that we have only reported correct data.

We are very pleased with our significant progress in this second STARS assessment.
We used the results from our first STARS Silver evaluation in early 2016 to establish a
baseline against which to measure our progress. We used many of the specific STARS
measurement criteria to develop our Sustainability Plan goals and objectives and
chart our improvement in meeting certain metrics.

Thank you again for creating and sponsoring this objective STARS evaluation system
that assists our continuing efforts to become a more sustainable institution.

Sincerely,

S
onathan Gibralter
President
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